Archdiocese of Westminster

ST. SCHOLASTICA'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Kenninghall Road, Hackney, London, E5 8BS. e-mail: officeadmin@st-scholasticas.hackney.sch.uk school website: www.st-scholasticas.com

Head Teacher: Sandra Brierley



26th February 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Baden Powell Football Competition

Your child has been selected to represent the school in a Mixed Boys and Girls Football Competition at Baden Powell Primary School. They will be wearing the school football kit but please can you make sure they have a tracksuit top and bottom, a warm coat and trainers. If your child has shin pads, then can you please indicate on the form below. Please can you return the football kit unwashed on Thursday 5th March 2020.

The details of the trip are as follows:

- We will be going on Wednesday 4th of March 2020
- We will be leaving school at around 3:45pm
- o We will be walking to Baden Powell
- Your child will need a small healthy snack/fruit and some water
- o The competition will finish at around 5:15pm

As the competition is after school, you can give consent for your child to go home on their own. If so, could let me know at the bottom of the permission slip. The address for the venue is Ferron Road, London, E5 8DN.

Your child should wear their normal school uniform to school and they MUST have a rainproof coat with them. It is also essential for your child's health and safety that any medication he/she requires is already in school and the correct information has been provided on all forms. We will need to take this medication with us on the day of the trip

Thank you for your co-operation in all of these matters. Please complete the slip below and return to me as soon as possible.

Yours Sincerely.

Mr. George